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June 27, 2024 
 
 
AMENDING ORDER 1, AGENCY ORDER 
 
 

 
 

The Commission has undertaken a further review of its March 29, 2024, General Order to 

ensure that its substantive expectations for Agencies are communicated with precision. 

The Commission’s aim was to ensure that these substantive expectations are 

communicated only within its published orders. This will avoid any ambiguities that could 

otherwise arise from conflicts or inconsistencies among the Commission’s orders and any 

communications or publications that exist outside of the Commission’s orders. The 

product of these efforts is reflected in the Amending Order 1, and the Agency Order. We 

encourage all industry stakeholders to carefully familiarize themselves with the General 

Order, Amending Order 1 and the Agency Order. 

 

 


